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Hutton Roof Parish Council would like to wish everyone a very “Happy New Year!”Hutton Roof Parish Council would like to wish everyone a very “Happy New Year!”
There will be a Parish There will be a Parish Council meeting shortly, date to be confirmed, please look out for notices. EveryoneCouncil meeting shortly, date to be confirmed, please look out for notices. Everyone
welcome. If you would like email updates from the Parish Council, or wish to raise any issues, please emailwelcome. If you would like email updates from the Parish Council, or wish to raise any issues, please email

David Read (Chairperson)  at David Read (Chairperson)  at Huttonroofpc@gmail.comHuttonroofpc@gmail.com or phone  or phone 015242 71631015242 71631..

Tickets 
Please! 

You will have noticed that we are now insisting on advance purchase of tickets for 
events with food.  Please, please help us to ensure we prepare enough food and to 
minimise waste by getting your tickets in advance.  Many thanks!!!!

Saturday Saturday 
23rd Jan 23rd Jan 
7.30pm7.30pm
Village HallVillage Hall
Ticket eventTicket event

Traditional Burns Night
Haggis, neeps & tatties, Cranachan, cheese & biscuits. Chance to wear 
your kilt! 
Please bring your own drinks including whisky for a wee tasting. 
Tickets £10 must be purchased in advance please by 17  th   January.  
from Alison at Low House (73867) or Eve at Holly Grove (01539 
567605).   Vegetarian haggis available if ordered.

Wednesday Feb 3  rd :           Have a go at Wet Felting
Wednesday March 2  nd:  Have a go at Needle Felting
£3 to cover the cost of the hall and refreshments, Small charge for 
materials.    If anyone has any requests for particular crafts please email 
Heather at hjonions@gmail.com 

Crafty Chatter 
at the Village 
Hall    7-9pm

Friday 19th 
February 
7.30pm 
Village Hall

FAMILY FUN NIGHT :  DOMINO DRIVE AND HORSE RACING 
Great fun for kids and adults alike. Inter-village competition – come on Hutton
Roofers. This exciting event is not to be missed entrance only £1 for adults, 
50p for children, to include refreshments, all in aid of church funds. There will
also be a raffle. 

Sat 19th 
March 7.30pm
Spring Social
Tapas night 

Spainish themed evening with music, quizzes, raffle, 
spainish dress optional.  Please bring a plate of around a
dozen tapas to share plus your own drinks.  £2.50 on 
the door.

St John's Church  Regular Services          
2nd  Sunday of the month : Morning Service 11am. 
4th Sunday of the month : Holy Communion 11am.

Easter Sunday Service : 27th March 11am.

Sat 28th 
May

Fell Race and Country Fair
As usual we will be asking for your help with this, our main annual fund raising event and of 
course – a grand day out.  We are very grateful for all help! We can easily use 50 people on 
the day and will have lots of prep jobs available too! If you would like to volunteer for 
anything from ring master to traffic management to ice cream sales, fell race marshal to 
cake baking or have any suggestions for stalls, side-shows or attractions,  please contact 
any member of the village hall committee (contact details over the page). Many,many 
thanks.
J  unior Fell Races start at 1.30pm (Min age 6) U8s U10s U12s U14s U16s & U18s.
Senior Fell Race 11.3km/397m climb (7m/1300’climb) to start at 2.30pm

Don’t forget the Village Hall can be booked for many types of event and 
STILL only costs £6 per hour. Contact Cynthia  on 72052.  
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HOW DID IT GO?  EVENTS FROM THE LAST NEWSLETTER 

2nd October Harvest Supper. 
A great evening with lovely food & a successful auction with over 60 sitting down to the meal and bidding for the local 
produce, preserves and plants.

7th November Bonfire Night Party.
A lovely family bonfire night with fantastic selection of soups and a really monster bonfire, enjoyed by all.

21st November Blackheart Acoustic Duo.
A great return visit from Blackheart, they managed to clear several fallen trees to get to the village hall!  Enjoyed by all 
with visitors from Ulverston, Kendal, Lincoln and Newark too!

27th November Family Bingo Night.
Was a great success with a fantastic turn out and many prizewinners.  We will definitely have another bingo 
night later in the year.

44thth December  December  Nepal Talk.  Nepal Talk. Everyone found the talk very interesting and very moving and over £90 was raised for the village school inEveryone found the talk very interesting and very moving and over £90 was raised for the village school in
Nepal that had been destroyed in the earthquake.Nepal that had been destroyed in the earthquake.

16th December Carol Service with Kirkby Lonsdale Brass Band at St. John's Church
was enjoyed by over 90 people with supper afterwards in the Village Hall.

23rd December Children's Christmas party
All the children enjoyed the disco, games, party food and a visit from Santa who brought a present for every child.

Christmas Carol Singing around Hutton Roof has raised  £155 so far.  The Kirkby Lonsdale First Responders 
suggested that this was put towards installing a permanent defibrillator sited at the village hall.  Many villagers have 
already been trained at Heart Start courses in the use of the defibrillator and other courses will be organised in the 
future. 
The Kirkby Lonsdale First Responders (who cover Hutton Roof) are currently looking for new members too.  Please 
contact Adrian Conway (72163) or David Read (71631) if you would like to find out more. 
Many thanks to everyone who came out singing and to everyone who donated cash and hospitality so generously.
If you missed the carol singers and would like to make a donation please pop it in to Alison at Low House or Carole at 
6 Lowther Court. Many thanks.

Get your newsletter via email – the greener option!  Save paper, ink and the shoe leather of the
committee!  Please email committee@huttonroof.org.uk to request this service.

The Web Site:  Please check out the website www.huttonroof.org.uk. If you 
have anything that you would like to add, please email 
committee@huttonroof.org.uk. Local businesses that sponsor a prize at the Fell 
Race & Country Fair  are automatically added onto the website at no further cost.
Also have a look at our facebook page. 

HRVH Committee: Next Meeting Monday 7th March 2016, 7.30pm
Chair:  Charles  Wilson (015242 73698) Treasurer:  Alison Newton (015242 73867)
Secretary/website:  Eve Simpson (01539 567605) Asst. Treasurer:  Carole Scurr (015242 71023)

Bookings: Cynthia Gibson (015242 72052) and  Sue Prickett (015242 71435)
Jenny Holt (015242 71584),                 Jane Dickinson (015242 71929),                        Angela Shuttleworth,

Tom and Clare Noblet (01539 566949)                              Lisa Mercer (07913 353344)  

Parish Council: 
Cllr David Read (015242 71631) Chairperson Cllr David Travis (01539 567320)  Vice Chairperson
Cllr Peter Huntington (015242 71313)                     Cllr Carolyn Matthews                    Cllr Simon Travis (01539 567320)

If you would like email updates from the Parish Council, or wish to raise any issues, please email 
David Read (Chairperson)  at Huttonroofpc@gmail.com

Church Council Members: Anne Huntingdon (71213) , Alison Newton (73867), 
David Read (71631).

Many thanks to the Church and the Parish Council for sharing the cost of printing this newsletter.
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